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DETAILS

Vistra Corporation has a long-standing commitment to the economic development of the communities 
it serves. The supply chain diversity initiative was founded, and continues to be, based in the strength 
of this commitment. Endorsed and supported by the highest level of Vistra’s management team, this 
initiative supports the development and utilization of businesses owned by women and minorities and 
the LGBT community. The commitment is about good business. Vistra recognizes that a successful, 
progressive and innovative supply chain Diversity Initiatives not only enhances the economic 
development of communities but strengthen Vistra’s competitive advantage in the marketplace.

It is the policy of Vistra to procure goods and services from qualified suppliers and contractors. This 
policy ensures that diverse and small businesses have equal opportunities to participate in the 
procurement process. In supporting the development of such firms, Vistra actively seek qualified 
minority, women, and LGBT-owned business concerns with which to do business and endeavors to 
assist these business concerns with their development. In furtherance of this policy, Vistra 
participates in activities, organizations and programs which promote such enterprises. In addition, the 
company provides maximum practicable opportunity to companies designated as small business, 
small disadvantaged business, women-owned businesses, LGBT-owned businesses, small 
businesses located in HUBZones, and small businesses owned by Service Disabled Veterans. 
Administration and implementation of this policy is the responsibility of all organizations and business 
units throughout Vistra, with support of the supply chain organization.


